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Before WISDOM, DUHE’, and DeMOSS, Circuit Judges.
PER CURIAM:*

James Adams Watts appeals the sentence he received after his
case was remanded for resentencing.  He contends, for the first
time on appeal, that the district court exceeded the scope of
this court’s remand order and violated the law of the case
doctrine by re-sentencing him for conspiracy to commit robbery as
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well as for bank robbery, and he argues that the district court
erred in finding that two prior state-court convictions were 
“unrelated cases” under U.S.S.G. § 4A1.2(a)(2) for purposes of
calculating his criminal history points. 

Our review of the record and the arguments and authorities
convinces us that no reversible error was committed.  The
district court did not plainly err in recalculating Watts’s
sentence in a manner consistent with this court’s mandate on
remand.  See United States v. Calverley, 37 F.3d 160, 162-64 (5th
Cir. 1994)(en banc); United States v. Marmolejo, 139 F.3d 528,
530-31 (5th Cir. 1998), petition for cert. filed, (U.S. Jul. 20,
1998)(No. 98-5372).  We do not address Watts’s challenge to the
computation of his criminal history score because this issue does
not arise out of this court’s original ruling and Watts did not
raise the issue in his first appeal.  See Marmolejo, 139 F.3d at
531.

Accordingly, the judgment is AFFIRMED.  


